
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   September 19, 2012 
 
SUBEJCT:                NCDOT Planned Median on Spartanburg Highway at Upward Road   
                                
PRESENTER:           Steve Cannon, NCDOT District Engineer 
  
ATTACHMENTS: No 
 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

At its April 18th, 2012 meeting, the Board received public comment conveying concern regarding 
a planned concrete median on Spartanburg Highway west of its intersection with Upward Road. 
A business owner expressed concern about the potential impact of the median on business.  

At the May 7th, 2012 meeting, NCDOT provided the Board with an update on the project, and 
heard suggestions from the Board on other possible solutions for the intersection.  

NCDOT will provide the Board with a current update on the project at this meeting. The Board 
of Commissioners has no authority to change NCDOT plans for road projects.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
The Board is requested to review the information presented. 
 

Suggested Motion:   
 
No motion suggested.   

 
 


